
Jennifer Schultz - NOAA Federal


From: Jennifer Schultz - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, August 17, 2015 4:44 PM


To:  CIV COMPACFLT, N465JR


Cc: Lance Smith - NOAA Federal; Susan Pultz - NOAA Federal; Patrick Opay - NOAA


Federal


Subject: Re: Contact for green turtle listing rule, and questions about proposed critical habitat


Hi ,


Lance is correct that ideally we'd like to get the proposed critical habitat published along with the final


listing rule.  We may be a little late, but hopefully we will be formally engaging DoD in the Spring of 2016.


In the meantime, I would like to find out more about Navy data on green turtles in Hawaii, Guam, and


CNMI.  Would you be available for a call next week?  Perhaps between 3 and 5 pm eastern time (9-11 am


Hawaiian time) on August 26th or 27th?


Thanks,


Jenny


Jennifer Schultz, Ph.D.


Endangered Species Division


Office of Protected Resources


NOAA Fisheries


U.S. Department of Commerce


301-427-8443


jennifer.schultz@noaa.gov


www.nmfs.noaa.gov


On Mon, Aug 17, 2015 at 4:08 PM, CIV COMPACFLT, N465JR @navy.mil> wrote:


Hi Lance,


Thanks for the introduction.


Hi Jenny,


Todd Jones gave us a head's up last week about this.  Was hoping you might be able to provide a timeline


for stakeholder engagement (e.g. DoD) for the proposal?


Aloha, 

-----Original Message-----

From: Lance Smith - NOAA Federal [mailto:lance.smith@noaa.gov]


Sent: Monday, August 17, 2015 9:58 AM


To: Rivers, Julie A CIV COMPACFLT, N465JR


Cc: Jennifer Schultz - NOAA Federal; Susan Pultz - NOAA Federal; Patrick Opay - NOAA Federal


Subject: Contact for green turtle listing rule, and questions about proposed critical habitat
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tel:301-427-8443
mailto:first.last@noaa.gov
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mailto:lance.smith@noaa.gov
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To: CIV COMPACFLT, N465JR


Cc: Jennifer Schultz - NOAA Federal; Susan Pultz - NOAA Federal; Patrick Opay - NOAA Federal


Subject: Contact for green turtle listing rule, and questions about proposed critical habitat


 - Jenny Schultz at OPR is the NMFS lead on the green turtle proposed and final listing rules. As I


mentioned, our eventual goal for new listings is to publish a proposed critical habitat rule simultaneously


with the final listing rule, though I don't know how likely that is to happen with the final green turtle listing


rule - Jenny might be able to provide more insight. Here's her contact info:


jennifer.schultz@noaa.gov,


TEL: 301-427-8443


--

Lance Smith, Ph.D


NOAA Inouye Regional Center/IRC


NMFS/PIRO/PRD/L.Smith


1845 Wasp Blvd., Bldg. 176


Honolulu, HI 96818


TEL (808) 725-5131


email:  lance.smith@noaa.gov
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